
.i#5 " %, ,y , _
ID ,k' EO-[ *, UNITED STATES

pefj_ NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION3 '
,e WASHINGTON, D.C. 20h0001

'''

O [,'fg ,', 'bN]Q y
'

0,

#
o

%, f :
O***** April 19, 1995

.

MEMORANDUM T0: Blaine Murray, Chief
Facilities Inspection Program Branch
Region IV

FROM: Thomas H. Essig, Chief dh9 N["Emergency Preparedness Section
Emergency Preparedness and Radiation '

Protection Branch
Division of Technical Support
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: FEMA FINAL REPORT FOR THE JANUARY 4,1995, DRILL OF TliE
WASHINGTON STATE EMERGENCf COORDINATION CENTER SITE-SPECIFIC
TO THE WNP-2 NUCLEAR POWER PLANT

Enclosed is a letter from Megs Hepler of the Federal Emergency Management
Agency (FEMA) dated April 6, 1995, transmitting the subject report for ,

Washington Nuclear Project, Unit 2 (WNP-2).

There were no Deficiencies or Areas Requiring Corrective Action (ARCA)
identified during the January 4,1995, unannounced and off-hours drill.

Please forward a copy of the enclosed FEMA letter and drill report to the
licensee.

Docket No. 50-397

Enclosure: FEMA letter dated 04/06/95 w/ report

cc w/o attachment: A.M. SuPrise, FEMA ,

;

CONTACT: Daniel M. Barss, NRR/ DOTS /TERB |

301-415-2922 l
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